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FY22 ARP Homeless I Subgrantees 

On April 23, 2021, the U.S. Department of Education (USED) announced the first disbursement 
of these funds under section 2001(b)(1) of the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARP) for the 
purposes of meeting the immediate needs of students experiencing homelessness, including the 
identification, enrollment, participation, and success of children and youth experiencing 
homelessness, and the provision of wrap-around services in light of the impact of the COVID-19 
pandemic.  

USED required ARP Homeless I funds to be administered by the Office of the State Coordinator 
for the Education of Homeless Children and Youth (EHCY) and in a manner consistent with all 
the requirements of the EHCY program. Under the McKinney-Vento Act, EHCY funds must be 
distributed via a competitive grant process; therefore, ARP Homeless I funds were also 
awarded to LEAs through a competitive grant process in the Grants Management System 
(GMS). All LEAs were eligible to apply for ARP Homeless I funds and applications were based 
on existing EHCY subgrant requirements. 

 

Barre UUSD: $65,000 

Kingdom East SD: $68,812 

Milton Town SD: $41,192 

North Country SU: $35,940 

Orleans Southwest SU: $63,441 

Windham Central SU: $75,613 

Total amount awarded: $350,000 


